
 
 

 

10.02.2025 Online Safety 

For thinking time as the children entered the hall, I asked to think about the three people they 
chose from the ‘Right to be Safe’ assembly we help two weeks earlier. This was so that they 
knew they could also turn to those people about online worries: 

 

But what are online worries. We discussed the children’s ideas together before looking and 
explaining some of the possibilities I had thought of: 

 

We then thought about other places that children could find support and help if they had any online 

worries. One child even remembered the actions to go with the NSPCC telephone number from our 

NSPCC assembly and showed the rest of the school! 

 
 



 
 

 

10.02.2025 Online Safety 

I gave them some easy rules to remember to help the children stay safe online and we discussed each 

one: 

 
 

We then finished with a question to consider, would you accept this friend request? 

 

 

This got some very interesting responses! We talked about how easily some children let their guard 

down and were taken in by the cute cat! But do we really know this person? Are we questioning who 

it is and what we need to do? We talked through the scenario of taking time to question, think carefully 

and asking for help. We finished by reiterating those guidelines: 

 


